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We, the faculty of the Cuyamaca College Academic Senate, strongly condemn the attacks on the St. Peter's Chaldean Cathedral and the Our Mother of Perpetual Help Syriac Catholic Church in El Cajon, which many of our students, faculty, and staff attend.

The Cuyamaca College Academic Senate stands in solidarity with the Chaldean and Assyrian communities that suffered abominable acts of hate perpetrated by individuals whose sole intentions are to sow and inflame a wanton racist environment in our midst.
We denounce these acts of hate.



